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At Home

Key Dates

RE Newsletter
Autumn 2 - Prophecy and Promise 

Pupils in Year 1, 2 5 and 6 have received  RE Knowledge
Organisers to support with their learning. Spend some time
going through these with your child / children to help their

understanding of the new topic. 
Discuss Faith in Daily Life: Try to spend some time talking about

how faith can guide everyday decisions. For instance, discuss
kindness, sharing, and forgiveness, connecting them to the

teachings we are exploring in school and our St Anne’s School
Values. 

https://www.stannes-chertsey.surrey.sch.uk/01932 562251 office@stannes-chertsey.surrey.sch.uk

First Sunday of Advent 

Red Wednesday - Aid to
the Church in Need 

1/12/2024

20/11/2024

See school calendar for Nativity Dates 

St Anne’s Catholic
Primary School

The new model curriculum has six components -
branches. A new branch will be taught each

half-term. Each branch has a core theme and
invites pupils to learn about an aspect of

Revelation, Scripture, life in Christ, and life in
the Church, and to discern what their learning
means academically and experientially enabling
them to see, judge, and act through a deeper

knowledge of the Christian faith. Years 3 and 4
will continue to the “Come and See” curriculum

until materials are released. 

During Autumn 2, children will be exploring the themes of
prophecy and promise through scripture and teachings.
Focus will be placed on the significance of Sunday Mass,
the Liturgy of the Word, and preparing for Advent by

learning about the birth of Jesus as foretold in the Old
Testament. Children will also learn how the life of David
connects to servant leadership. We will reflect on how
these teachings help prepare us for Advent. Year 6 will

examine the role of key women in salvation history,
exploring their contributions to God’s promises and
learning about the Magnificat prayer, which reveals

expectations of the Messiah.

'It is not enough to love the young; they must know
that they are loved' - St John Bosco

During the last Half-term,
we were delighted to
welcome Jenny from

CAFOD to our school. Jenny
led an assembly to the

whole school before
delivering workshops to
multiple year groups -

deepening our
understanding of CST! 

Travelling Crib Begins 3/12/2024


